

Newmark Education

Parent Alert

May 4, 2022



Newmark Transition Program - DDD Services

Dear Newmark High School Parents,

As part of the Newmark Transition Program at Newmark High School, we will be hosting a presentation on **Applying for DDD Services and How It Works on Wednesday, May 18, 2022.** The event is free for Newmark High School parents but registration is required by Friday, May 13, 2022.

Applying for DDD Services and How It Works

Presented by Equal Opportunity Support Services - South Plainfield, NJ

Date: Wednesday, May 18, 2022 **Time**: 7:30-9:00 PM

Location: Newmark, 1000 Cellar Avenue, Scotch Plains, NJ 07076

Parents only, please

FREE REGISTRATION

We look forward to seeing many of you at this event. Please reach out to me at 908-753-0330 or by email if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Mr. Tom Beese Supervisor of Transition

tbeese@newmarkeducation.com

cc: Dr. Regina M. Peter, Executive Director

Ms. Cynthia Allman, Executive Director

Ms. Gina M. Borea, Principal

Newmark Education 1000 Cellar Avenue, Scotch Plains, NJ 07076 908-753-0330 info@newmarkeducation.com

Newmark Education would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our ist, please contact Newmark Education directly. Please note all Newmark communication to parents is via email so by unsubscribing you will no longer get important information about your child's school. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe
SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.